
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  
90.8% 

 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 94.20% 
 
 
Class 2: 88.43% 
 
 Well done to Class 1 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
after half term. 

Individual Attendance News 
Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner: 
Hannah 
 
 

 
 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Another half term done! It has been so lovely to see the sun shining this week and there 
is definitely a feeling of Spring in the air! The Key Stage 2 children in both schools have 
enjoyed toasting marshmallows in Forest Schools this week with Mrs Fry - it was lovely 

to see them heading out in the sunshine.  
I have seen some really kind behaviour from the children this week - children paying 
each other complements and being really encouraging to each other as well as being 

helpful to each other in the classroom and the playground. All the adults in both 
schools have commented on this and are really proud of them.  

I wish you all a happy and safe half term.  
Best wishes 
Mrs Mould  

 
 

Friday 10th Feb 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
 

Lorelei 
For being an amazing learner in 
all areas 
 

And 
 

Daisy 
For being the most helpful 
around the classroom. This 
week’s best tidier 
 

Note from Mrs Fry 
 

It has been a 
pleasure to watch 

the children grow in 
confidence in 
Forest School 

Sessions. 
 

Have a lovely half 
term everyone. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
All of Year 3 & 4  
For being 
responsible, showing 
resilience & respect 
when toasting 
marshmallows. 
Showing great 
listening skills when 
working with fire. 
 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 
All of Year 5 & 6 
For being 
responsible, showing 
resilience & respect 
when toasting 
marshmallows. 
Showing great 
listening skills when 
working with fire. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 
Class 1 

 
Ffion & Harry W  
For amazing storytelling with 
actions 
 
 

 

Class 2 
 

Kacey 
For going over and above to 
create an engaging letter 
which was beautifully 
presented 

And 
Harlea 
For trying her hardest every 
day & for always being kind & a 
good friend 
 

Class 2 
 

Thom 
For talking maturely & 
positively about his learning 
in PSHE 
 

And 
Lewis L 
For being caring & polite 
towards both adults & his 
peers 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  School Closes: Friday February 10th at 3.15pm  

 
Half Term: Monday February 13th -Friday February 17th  

 
School Opens: Monday February 20th  

 
Term Ends for Easter: Friday March 31st.  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

                                        
 

                                              
 
This week in Class 1 the children have been concentrating on learning different number 
bonds.  Once the children have learned number bonds to 10 they can use this 
information for help them learn number bonds to different numbers.  These can then 
help them with all sorts of calculations.  The children have also been learning how to re-
tell stories using pictures and actions to help them remember it. 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

                                               
 
In gymnastics, we have been practising our vaulting skills as well as making interesting 
shapes on the box! 
 
 

                        
 
 
We had an amazing time being Egyptians.  
 
We mummified a member of our class and had an Egyptian party!  
 
We built pyramids and tried to keep the Pharaoh happy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

Other News….. 
 

If you use the Breakfast Club provision at either school, and 
would like your child/children to have breakfast, please ensure 

that you arrive no later than 8.15am. This will allow time for 
breakfast to be prepared and served and for your child/children 

to eat it before going to class at 8.35am.  
 

Anyone arriving after 8.15am will be offered fruit only as a 
breakfast.  

 
Best wishes 
Mrs Mould  

 



 
 


